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ENVIRONMENT PROTECTION AUTHORITY

Your reference 4972−2011
Our reference: DOC12/37834

DOC12/37459

Mark Schofield
A/Director, Metropolitan and Regional Projects South
Department of Planning and Infrastructure
GPO Box 39,
Sydney, 2001

Dep?ment of Planning
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Room

Attention: Necola Chisholm

Dear Ms Chisholm,

l refer to your letter of the 6th September seeking input from the Environment Protection Authority (EPA)
regarding the Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) for the Four Points by Sheraton Hotel expansion.
Please note that the EPA and the Office of Environment and Heritage (OEH) are now separate agencies.
OEH, including its Heritage Branch, may provide comment separately.

The EPA has reviewed the relevant documents and does not have any regulatory responsibilities in relation
to this matter and has no comment to provide on this proposal.

For further information on environmental
www.environment.nsw.qov.au

issues please visit the EPA website at

If you have any queries regarding this matter please contact Natalie Middleton on 9995 6809.

Manager − Metropolitan Infrastructure
NSW Environmental Protection Authority

PO Box 668 Parramatta NSW 2124
Level 7, 79 George St Parramatta NSW 2150

Tel: (02) 9995 5000 Fax: (02) 9995 6900
ABN 30 841 387 271

www.environment.nsw.gov.au

PCU037888PCU037888


